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As in past years, UM faculty led study abroad programs that have provided UM students an enriching 

educational and cultural experience in Cape Town.  For 2019, those programs included: 

MU Professor Rod Uphoff took 11 MU law students for an intersession course in January and 15 law 

students for a joint program with the UWC law faculty in the summer. 

Led by MU’s Profs Carolyn Orbann and Lynette Phillips, 16 Health Profession students participated in 

July in a service learning program in Fisantekraal, a township near Durbanville. 

MU Professor Ron Stodghill brought 6 MU Journalism students to Cape Town in May to produce stories 

about South Africa and its people. To see this incredible work, click on this link.  

https://mizzousouthafrica.wordpress.com/ 

A number of UWC grad students travelled to Missouri in 2019 to do research or in the case of two UWC 

law student to earn an LLM degree at the MU School of Law.  Two MU grad students Sam McInturf and 

Ke Goa traveled to 

https://mizzousouthafrica.wordpress.com/
/president/southafrica

